St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Dunfield Road, London, SE6 3RD

Tel: 020 8698 6083

Email:info@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk - Website:www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Miss M. Collins

Head of School: Mrs D. Duffus

Assistant Headteacher: Ms L. Scheuermann

School Business Manager: Mrs L. Reynolds

5th December 2023

Choir: Y4, Y5 & Y6

Dear Parent/Carer,

Mrs Ley, our music teacher, will continue with Choir practice next term commencing on Thursday 18th January 2024 at 8:30am.

This is being offered to children in years 4-6.

This will offer great opportunities throughout the year for the children to take part in various musical events.

If your child is interested in joining the Choir, please visit Parent Pay to sign up. There is no charge to join the Choir.

Once your child has signed up, it will be expected that they attend weekly. If your child is unwell, you must notify the office before 8:30am.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Duffus Head of School

